
 

 

 

Wednesday 18th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Once again, the number of staff and students needing to self-isolate has 

unfortunately continued to rise in our community and more students are finding 

themselves working at home.  We have also had to make difficult decisions about 

college being closed to some year groups on certain days to ensure everyone’s 

health and safety and unfortunately this will again need to continue next week.   

We know this is a difficult situation for parents too, therefore we wanted to remind 

you about the routine we have for students whilst they are learning at home.  

Please refer back to the learning at home section on the website. 

 

In the week beginning the 23rd November students need to work from home 

on the following days:  

 

Monday 23rd and Tuesday 24th November 

● Years 7 & 8 to stay at home 

● Years 9 & 10 to attend school as usual 

 

Wednesday 25th, Thursday 26th and Friday 27th November 

● Years 9 & 10 to stay at home 

● Years 7 & 8 to attend school as usual 

 

Years 11, 12 and 13 continue to attend school every day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

 

Mr P Johnson 

Headteacher 

 


